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Town of Lancaster 

Board of Assessors 

 

 
REGULAR MEETING 

October 22, 2019 

Prescott Conference Room 1
St

 Floor 

 

Members attended: Michael Burke Sr. 

                                 Debra Sanders 

                                  

Meeting came to order at 2:00 P.M. 

 

Meeting minutes for June 18, 2019 approved. 

 

The Board met with George Bourgault, RRG to discuss Fiscal Year 2020 values and the increase trend for residential 

value and after some discussion M Burke Sr. made a motion to except the values, D Sanders second the motion and it was 

unanimous.  The value will be submitted to the Department of Revenue for approval by the end of the week. 

 

The Board reviewed the office from MCI Communication personal property the overvalue case with the ATB for Fy2004 

Thru FY2016, M Burke made a motion to except the offer, D Sanders second the motion and it was unanimous. 

 

Chapter 61A applications for Fiscal Year 2021 were reviewed and approved  with 2 application which will be reviewed at 

the next meeting. 

 
D Sanders adjourned the meeting at 3:48 P.M. 
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